Mr John Carter





DGS00/2020

Secretary

Senate Employment, Workplace Relations, Small

Business and Education Legislation Committee

S1.61 Parliament House

CANBERRA ACT 2600

Dear Mr Carter

I refer to the inquiry of the Senate Employment, Workplace Relations, Small Business and Education Legislation Committee into the Vocational Education and Training Funding Amendment Bill 2000. Please find enclosed the submission of the NSW Department of Education and Training to the Senate Inquiry.

It is the recommendation of the NSW Department of Education and Training that the Vocational Education and Training Funding Amendment Bill 2000 be amended to provide for growth funding.

I appreciate this submission being accepted at this late date.

Yours sincerely,

Ken Boston

MANAGING DIRECTOR OF TAFE NSW

DIRECTOR-GENERAL OF EDUCATION AND TRAINING

        October 2000

